@ The Pycenees Posh...

Bl spreading the word obout the Southeost's best Kept secret.

Gentle Giants in the Park

Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

It's time to register for our annual Gentle Giants in the Park on Saturday April 27th!!! This
is our thank you to all our volunteers, adopters and supporters. RSVP HERE

In addition to the largest gathering of Gentle Giants in the history of the world, we will have
great food, a silent auction, discounted merchandise, our all star vet, our famous DJ playing
music, a photo booth, games and other surprises.

If you are able to donate to our silent auction please contact us at

SilentAuction2024@greatpyratlanta.com For more information see Silent Auction
Guidelines and Suggestions

To make this event a success we needs lots of volunteers to help the day of the event. So,
please, if you can donate some time on the day of the event visit our Sign-Up link.

You may recall that Sabine brought back 8 grown PYRS from Alabama as a result of a
murder case. Remarkably, 5 have already been adopted and Sabine continues to help 2
decompress at her home following our rescue.

We are getting multiple requests to surrender PYRS every day and we desperately need
fosters to accommodate even a small portion of the many needing rescue.

Thank you, as always, to our dedicated and selfless group that does the "heavy lifting" for
GPRA.

For more information and to RSVP to the event on April 27th please clickHERE.

John,
GPRA President and Founder

2023 Gentle Giants in the Park

Upcoming Adoption Days

Saturday April 6th and May 4th 11:00-1:00



See our website for more information

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
404.829.2609
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